
     

News Letter September 2016 

Hi Friends, 

We are pleased to mail you our latest News Letter for the month of September 2016, as 

usual with a lot if information regarding new happenings, new courses and more. 

1) Alibaugh brain storming session went off well.  If you are not a part of new whatsapp 

group, do contact office. 

2) Mr. Pravin Purav and Mrs. Vasundhara Rasal went to Chennai to meet Mr. Hiroshi 

Yoshina, Director Tokyo University and Mr. Seiji Baba, Consul General of Japan to 

Chennai and also met Mr. Isogai from Sharp Industries Pune.  In fact Mr. Isogai paid a 

quick visit to Mumbai.  We sincerely hope this will result with new activities at AAAWI. 

3) Mr. Pravin Purav, Mr. Anjani Agrawal and Mrs. Vasundhara Rasal went to Chennai to 

participate in the FAAAI sponsored seminar on WNF Young Leaders in Alumni Societies 

Workshop.  Theme being how to run alumni association better.  Lots of initiatives 

expected from this as well. 

4) AGM went off well with Mr. Kuriyama as guest of honor.  The managing team had a very 

purposeful session with him the next day.  The AGM was followed by a cultural show and 

dinner very well appreciated by all including Mrs. Kuriyama and their two wonderful 

daughters.  

5) New courses announced namely, Quality Control Training Course (QCTC) and Solving 

Human and Organizational Problems (SHOP) by HIDA. As usual the details are 

available on the website www.aaawi.org      

6) As is the norm, WNF recruitment is full. 

7) Due to some unfortunate mismatch done the number of interns has dropped to three.  

Two expected this month and one in November. 

8) There has been a change of guard as HIDA head quarters.  The principle office bearers 

are: 



 

9)  Mr. Pravin Purav had an interesting meeting with the general manager of 
Yokohama City Mr. Yamamoto in his office for general discussion and presented 
AAAWI’s activity report.  

 
 


